
CHANTRY NEWSLETTER 
 

Confident, Caring, Creative 23rd July 2021 

       Headteacher’s Message 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we come to the end of the school year I want to say a big thank you to all of our      

families.  It’s been another tough year but your resilience and support has been amazing. 

It has been lovely to see how even in the most difficult times, we all pull together as a 

Chantry community. Thank you for your support with your child’s/children’s learning both 

at school and online, it has been so important in making sure the impact of the pandemic on children’s    

learning is as small as possible. 

We have had a lovely week at Chantry with children taking part in some more relaxed learning and some well 

deserved end of term treats for the children. We have really missed our Reception and Year 6 bubbles this 

week whilst they have been isolating. I want to wish all of our year 6 children the best of luck with their     

transition to secondary school. We will all miss you. We are also holding a Leavers’ picnic next week to say 

goodbye to year 6.  

School will restart on Thursday 2nd September.  We will be keeping the staggered start, so start /finish times 

will be: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children will need to wear full school uniform (including black shoes) when they return. Reception and KS1 

will need to bring a P.E. kit into school. KS2 can continue to come into school wearing their kit on P.E. days. 

KS2 class teachers will let you know which days your child has P.E. at the start of next term. 

Just a reminder that children can bring book bags into school up until year 4. From year 4, children may bring 

a small flat bag (that can be folded away when they get to school) with their water bottle and reading book in. 

We ask that children don’t bring in toys or any additional items as they are not needed in school. 

I hope that you all have a relaxing summer and enjoy the opportunity to get out and about now that Covid   

restrictions have eased. Stay safe, and I look forward to seeing years 1-5 back in September. 

 

Becky Reed 

Year Group Start time End time 

Reception 8.40am 3.10pm 

Year 1 8.40am 3.10pm 

Year 2 8.45am 3.15pm 

Year 3 8.40am 3.15pm 

Year 4 8.40am 3.10pm 

Year 5 8.45am 3.15pm 

Year 6 8.45am 3.15pm 

Entrance 

Main entrance 

KS1 door (via 

slope) 

Amphitheatre 

KS2 door 

Front playground 

Front playground 

Front playground 



 
 

 

 

Inset 2021/22 
In order to book in some staff training we have had to change our November inset day next year. Our inset 

days are as follows 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 

Friday 5th November 2021 (please note this new date) 

Friday 27th May 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 

Tuesday 7th June 2022 

 

School Meals – change in price 
From September the price of school meals will increase to £2.15.  

 

 

Some of our        

favourite        

pictures of year 

six’s Chantry 

journey 


